

Our Ref. 77/12/293 (24)-VS/kp

16 May 2024

APPU members:

Afghanistan, Australia, Bangladesh, Bhutan, Brunei Darussalam, Cambodia, China, Fiji, India, Indonesia, Iran, Japan, Korea, Lao PDR, Malaysia, Maldives, Mongolia, Myanmar, Nauru, Nepal, New Zealand, Pakistan, Papua New Guinea, Philippines, Samoa, Singapore, Solomon Islands, Sri Lanka, Thailand, Tonga, Vanuatu and Vietnam

Subject: Invitation to Nominate Experts for APPC Training Programs

Dear Sir/ Madam,

As you are aware, the Asian-Pacific Postal College (APPC) organizes around 50 weeks of training programs in a year on various topics of postal operations and management for our members and beyond.

To further enrich our curriculum and ensure a wide range of perspectives and skills, we are reaching out to all member countries for your support in nominating experts in various specialized fields for our upcoming training sessions. We are looking for professionals with in-depth knowledge and practical experience in training in the following areas:

- Human Resource Development
- Business Development and Marketing
- International Mail Operations
- International Mail Accounting
- E-Business and Technology
- E-Commerce and Supply Chain Management
- Postal Financial Services
- Quality of Service of Mail
- Express Mail Service (EMS)
- Strategy
- Postal Policy Formulation and Execution

We believe that your contribution to this initiative will not only enhance the quality of our training programs but also foster greater collaboration and knowledge sharing across the postal sector in our region.

Nomination Process:

Please provide the names, contact information, and brief professional bios of your nominated experts currently working with the Designated Operator/ Ministry/ Regulator in the form attached to the letter by 15 June 2024 and send it to admin@appu-bureau.org. Kindly ensure that the nominees are informed of their potential commitment and are interested in contributing to our programs online and physically in Bangkok.

Cont'd

Bangkok 10210 Thailand

Laksi Post Office

E-mail: admin@appu-bureau.org

Nominations are sought for the training programs scheduled for 2024 and 2025. The detailed training calendar can be found on the APPU website.

We look forward to your positive response and valuable contributions to the APPC. Should you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us at **kwanjai@appu-bureau.org**.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Vinaya Prakash Singh Secretary-General